
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

January 30, 2023 
 
 
 
TOPIC: Approval of Bid Results for Franklin Tennis Courts 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District accept 
the recommendation from its Owner’s Representative, Plante Moran Cresa, and its 
Designer, Foresite Design, Inc., to approve the contractors identified and the 
construction project budget for the Franklin High School Tennis Courts Project in the 
total amount of $1,213,740, which includes costs for hard construction and contingency, 
and authorize the Superintendent or her designee to negotiate and execute final 
contracts on behalf of the Board of Education with the awarded contractors. 
 
 
RATIONALE: 
 
This is a planned Sinking Fund project based on the District’s 10-year facility plan. It will 
provide needed updates and improvements at the Franklin High School tennis courts. 
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
Sinking Fund 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services 
 
 
EXHIBITS: 
 
Attachments 
 
PF/ko 
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